
Don’t wait to understand what the law says about discrimination.  

Find out now if you are complying with the law and make sure you are being treated equitably.  

We Can Help!
If someone has taken your status as a member of a protected class into 

consideration when making a decision related to employment, housing, 
or public accommodations, the Broward County Human Rights Section may 

investigate your complaint under the law. All services offered by 
the Human Rights Section are provided to the public at no cost.  

* Services available in Creole and Spanish.

	 Contact us:	 Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards
		   Human Rights Section
		  Governmental Center
		  115 South Andrews Ave., Room 427
		  Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301-1883
		  Phone: 954-357-7800 • TTY: 954-357-6181
		

Through the Broward County Human Rights Act, the Broward County Human Rights Section 
strives to ensure equal rights and opportunities for all in Broward County and to protect 

individuals from discrimination based on:
■   Race
■   Color
■   Religion
■   Sex
■   National Origin

■   Age
■   Marital Status
■   Political Affiliation
■   Familial Status
■   Disability

■   Sexual Orientation
■   Pregnancy
■   Gender Identity or 	
    Expression
■   Retaliation
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This publication can be made available in alternative formats such as Braille, large print text, email or 
compact disc (CD), upon request, by contacting the Human Rights Section at 954-357-7800 (voice) or 
954-357-6181 (TTY). 500 copies of this public document were promulgated at a gross cost of $135.00,  

or $0.270 per copy, to inform the public about the services provided by the Human Rights Section. 


